
 
8/31/2020 

Hey Band! 
 

 
1. The MHS Band Apparel Online Store is up and running through September 13! Scan the QR Code below or 

use the link https://skazmacustomapparel.itemorder.com and use code MHSBAND20 
All purchased items will go into production after the 13th and delivered directly to MHS. We will create a 
pick-up date if necessary (still at 100% remote learning). This is a tier-based fundraiser, earning $5 back 
per item at 100, $6 at 200, $7 at 300, etc. so we will receive $500 back to the band if we sell just 100 
items!  
 
Go to the online store for better photos! 

 
 
 
 
 

2. The next Friends of Mead Music meeting is Wednesday, September 2nd at 7:00 PM on Zoom. We need 
your voice and support to fund the future of music at Mead High School! 

a. https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87078671470?pwd=SHl2TG50eG5pZHUwbjlNMExKZVJ6QT09 
 

 
 


